From:
To:
Clerks

**Subject:** For august 22 meeting **Date:** August 19, 2022 9:39:35 AM

Hello my name is Paulette Vaillancourt. I am contacting you in regards to by law 786-85-PP. I currently own a house in Beaverton in the new subdivision at 1 Furniss st. I was interested in the council to grant a variance for a side yard 6ft fence. I would like to extend my fence a little bit past my kitchen window. The gas and the electrical will not be closed in it will still be accessible from the outside of the fence. My fence will end before the gas and electrical. We live on a corner lot and have lots of windows and we just wanted more privacy because I feel like we have to keep the blinds closed all the time from people always staring in. I own the new dog grooming salon in town "Pawlettes pet spa" and I try to be a good asset to the town and this is my one wish please and thank you so much! I will attach two photos of diagrams that I drew.



